
December 16, 2024 

Subject: Fish Bridge Replacement 

State WIN: 027836.01 

Location: Winslow 

Amendment No. 2 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question:  What type of reinforcing in the NEXT Beam do we use for the rebar that protrudes up into 

the CIP Deck?  (black, low chromium, etc…) 

Response:  Should the NEXT-F option be used, all NEXT-F reinforcing, including bars protruding into 

the CIP deck, shall be ASTM A615, Grade 60.  As per the Contract documents, reinforcing shall be Low 

Carbon Chromium and GFRP in the deck and curb.  All other reinforcing shall be ASTM 615, Grade 60. 

Question:  Can the existing bridge plans be made available? 

Response:  We have no existing plans on record for this bridge. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on December 18, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


